
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

has been audited against the 

 

This BARS Registration Status is valid 

From 1 Jun 2016 To 1 Jun 2018 

This is to verify that  

recommendation of the BARS Program 
Office 

 

This verification and the registration of the aircraft operator under the BARS Program does not infer that an operator has attained a defined level of safety or has 
achieved a defined standard. The details of any findings that may have been made from a BARS audit are contained within the current BARS audit report accessible 
via BARSoft. Flight Safety Foundation Limited (FSF) and Flight Safety Foundation, Inc (FSFI) expressly disclaim any and all liability and responsibility to any person in 
respect of the consequences of anything done or not done in reliance, whether wholly or in part on this verification. In no circumstances will either FSF or FSFI be 
liable for any loss or damage, including incidental or consequential damages, resulting from the issuance of this verification. 

 

 

David Anderson 
Managing Director – BARS Program 


